

March 11, 2020

Dear COMPAS Artists,

Thank you to those of you who reached out to share your feedback with us today.

I'm sure it's no surprise that we've been working on this issue for weeks. As we all know, this situation is changing daily and hourly and we are monitoring all of the credible resources available. This includes what all of our partners (school districts, libraries, hospitals, etc.) are doing as well.

We value our teaching artists and our ability to serve the community through our programming. This pandemic is affecting and challenging every aspect of what we do.

We would love to meet with any interested teaching artists to hear your concerns. We can host a meeting at the COMPAS office or set up a meeting via phone or Skype. We prefer to host this meeting at your earliest availability.

We'll be posting this invitation on the COMPAS Facebook Teaching Artists' page and emailing this invite out to everyone. We want to hear your concerns, suggestions, or feedback and we hope you'll join us in this conversation.

Again thanks for reaching out and hope to hear from you shortly with your availability.

Dawne Brown White
Executive Director
COMPAS